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July 26, 1965

RECEIVED

Mr. M. L. Armstrong

Supervisor, District No, II Jl}L_Z ? 1585
0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Drawer DD L C.

. . giA, OFFICE
Artesia, New Mexico ARTESIA,

Dear Mr. Armstrong:

In reply to your letter of July 23rd, it is certainly agreeable
with us if the Southwest Potash Company desires to reenter and properly
plug a plugged and abandoned well in the Southwest Quarter of the Northwest
Quarter of Section 16, Township 19 South, Range 30 East.

The acreage is presently under Lease No., K-4191, Allied Chemical
Corporation, P. O. Box 2120, Houston 2, Texas.

I agree with you that the potash company should serve notice
and obtain permission from the o0il and gas lessee to replug this well.

If we can be of any further assistance to you, please let us know.
Very truly yours,

GUYTON B. HAYS

Commissioner of Public Lands
By z f‘ .

TED BILBERRY, Director
0il and Gas Department

GBH/TB/d

cc: Southwest Potash Company
Carlsbad,
New Mexico



